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VICE MAYOR’S REPORT 
January 2020 
Sue Ellen Loyzelle 
sloyzelle@cutlerbay-fl.gov 

 
 

 

 

From the Desk of Vice Mayor Sue Ellen Loyzelle 
Dear Residents: 

I am privileged and honored to represent the Town at various intergovernmental and community meetings, 
workshops and events that allow me to gain greater insight about the needs of our community. In an effort to 
remain transparent I am committed to “Keeping You Informed” with this monthly report. 

Feel free to contact me if you have questions about the monthly report via email at sloyzelle@cutlerbay-
fl.gov or (305) 240-6183.  

November 14, 2019 – January 8, 2020 

DATE HOST/LOCATION TOPIC MEETING SUMMARY 

11/20 Town of Cutler Bay Monthly Town Council 
Meeting 

Attended the regularly scheduled Town Council 
Meeting held at Town Hall. 

11/22 Thalatta Estate 2019 State of the Village 
Address 

Attended Mayor Cunningham’s 2019 State of the 
Village Address with Mayor Meerbott.  

12/05 Homestead Hospital  Welcoming Reception of 
New Chief Executive Officer 
(CEO) 

Attended the Welcoming Reception of Homestead 
Hospital Baptist Health of South Florida’s newly 
elected CEO Kenneth Spell. 

12/08 Shula’s Hotel & Golf 
Club 

Larry Little Legends Golf 
Tournament 

Attended the Larry Little Legends Golf Classic 
Tournament and VIP Cocktail Reception.  

12/11 Hilton Miami 
Dadeland 

Trustee Holiday Luncheon 
and Elected Officials Meet 
and Greet  

Attended the Chamber SOUTH Trustee Holiday 
Luncheon and Elected Officials Meet and Greet 
with Mayor Meerbott, Commissioner Daniella 
Levine Cava, Mayor Karyn Cunningham, and 
various Miami-Dade County elected officials.   

12/11 Town of Cutler Bay 2019 State of the Town 
Address 

Attended Mayor Meerbott’s 2019 State of the 
Town Address to highlight this year’s 
accomplishments and goals for 2020. 

12/19 LeJardin Community 
Center 

Toy Drive Event Attended the LeJardin Community Center Head 
Start Program Toy Drive for the Kiwanis Santa 
Homestead collection.  

12/29 Mayor Karyn 
Cunningham’s 
Residence 

2019 Holiday Reception Attended Mayor Cunningham’s 2019 Holiday 
Reception representing the Town, along with 
Former Vice Mayor Ernie Sochin. 

01/07 Town of Cutler Bay Communities For A Lifetime 
Committee Meeting 

Attended the regularly scheduled Communities 
For A Lifetime Committee Meeting. 
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Upcoming Town Events 
 

 

OTHER NEWS:  Join us at the next Communities for a Lifetime Committee (CFAL) Meeting on Wednesday, 
February 5, 2020 at 6:00 PM at Town Hall. Click here to learn about the CFAL Committee. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  The next regularly scheduled Council Meeting will take place on Wednesday, February 19, 
2020 at 7:00 PM.  Please visit our website for additional information at:  
www.cutlerbay-fl.gov 

 

http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/town-council/charter-officials/communities-for-a-lifetime-advisory-committee
http://www.cutlerbay-fl.gov/
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